Our county honors our veterans

On Sunday, Veterans' Day, our county paused to thank and honorthose who served and are now serving our country so gallantly to preserve our peave and freedom. On Sunday evening, St. Stephens Lutheran Church was filled with worshippers who wished to remember our veterans. The entire community was

Around the
Best Little
County in
South Carolina
DAISY HARMAN

DAISY HARMAN

359-3848 FAX 359-2398

invited to a service of memory and honor for veterans. Pastor Patrick Riddle, assisted by Pastor Mark Bredholt, extended greetings while the Lexington High School Air Force Junior ROTC color guard presented the colors. Speakers were Cdr. Thjomas J. O'Brien, USN Retired, and Lt. Col. Robert Helton, deputy Fort Jackson chaplain.

So patriotic and impressive was the armed services medley sung by the Lexington County Choral Society under the direction of Hal McIntosh and accompanied by Charles K.olk on trumpet.

The Dispatch-News, 2001

By Daisy Harman